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   BIKE HUB LEARN2RIDE
Students in Grades 3-5 had an in 
class bike safety lesson followed by 
some outdoor riding on Tuesday. 
On June 2-6th, EH will have “Walk 
and Wheel Week” to align with Bike 
Week in Vancouver. Students are 
encouraged to walk, wheel or 
scooter to school. “Drive to 5” is 
encouraged if you live too far away 
to ride the whole distance. 

UPCOMING
EVENTS

SPRING CARNIVAL JUNE 12th 5-7PM

MAY 30
Spirit Wear Day

Colour Week June 2-10th

Students are encouraged to wear different 
colours each day of the week (Monday-red, 
Tuesday-orange, Wednesday-yellow, 
Thursday-green, and Friday spirit wear/blue, 
Monday-purple, Tuesday-rainbow).  This will be 
part of a week long focus on inclusion, 
acceptance, tolerance, and diversity. 

We are looking for volunteers to help with our June 12th carnival. 
There are many roles to make this event a success, so please 
consider donating an hour of your time to support it.
Please contact Jessie (Stella & Daisy’s mom)
jessieprice@126.com or Becky (Ines’ mom) 
rebeccaloyomayo@gmail.com if you can help in any way! 

JUNE 2-6
Colour Week

Grade 5 Leadership Team
Our eldest students have 
planned a few “Fun 
Fridays” for the remainder 
of the year:

May 30 Spirit Wear Day
June 6 Crazy Hat or Hair 
Day 
June 13 Athlete Day-dress 
like an athlete!

JUNE 2-6
Walk and Wheel 
Week

2025-26 MONTESSORI FEES                  
Our annual Montessori School Fees are now due. Payment may be made all at once or 
over three installments through SCHOOL CASH ONLINE 

JUNE 2-6
Colour 
Week

mailto:jessieprice@126.com
mailto:rebeccaloyomayo@gmail.com
https://www.kevclientsuccess.com/registration/index.html?d=West%20Vancouver%20Schools&u=westvancouver


PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL UPDATES

SUPPORT OUR 
SCHOOL!

Click on the logos 
below to learn more 
about our current 
PAC Fundraisers. 

Order your 
hot lunch here!

Don’t forget to label 
that awesome

 Spirit Wear!

Order your Eco 
Friendly Laundry 

Detergent Strips here

The Silent Auction Is Back 
– Donations Needed!

We’re excited to announce that 
our Silent Auction will return this 
year as part of the School 
Carnival. To get things started, 
we’re looking for donations! 
Whether it’s a gift card, gift 
basket, wine, merchandise or a 

certificate to a local business, every item helps create an 
exciting auction and supports our school. We invite every 
family to help us source at least one donation. To make it 
easy, we’ve prepared a Donation Request Letter you can 
use when reaching out to employers, local businesses, or 
friends.
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to reach out to

Rosemarie at rosemariegromer@gmail.com

PAC MONTHLY MEETING
TUESDAY JUNE 10TH 8:45 - 10 AM Please join us for our 
final PAC meeting of the school year! We will meet in 
the library for an informative PAC 101 Presentation as 
well as a open forum discussion for all parents to ask 
any questions about all things PAC! May AGM Meeting 
Minutes HERE.

Don’t forget to 
donate to our 
Tombula 
Drive by 
tomorrow! 

https://munchalunch.com/login
https://mabelslabels.ca/fundraising/support
https://ca.tru.earth/collections/fundraising?irclickid=3C2Qb32FPxyKWSsR-7RRn0MuUkC1dYXoewj:Q40&irgwc=1&utm_source=4823101&mp_value1=Eagle%20Harbour%20Montessori%20School&timestamp=1725392874100&utm_campaign=impact
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fMKmRtJy9eIRduB5SiOHOgoYHPcrcUf1/view?usp=sharing
mailto:rosemariegromer@gmail.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FfvGOYXAYUxzMtJqjDGv7p_BbcS_Wnoo/view?usp=drive_link


THE PAC AT WORK! 
As you may have noticed, our PAC Legacy Project for this year is a 
new school mural. The Mural Committee and a few much needed 
volunteers helped us get the wall primed and ready to paint for next 
week!

A big thanks to the 
following volunteers for 
getting this important 
step done:

Ms Richardson
Emilyn (Mason’s Mom)
Andrea (Pavlina & 
Mila’s Mom)
Veronique (Freddie & 
Annie’s Mom)
Helena (Harcus’ Mom)
Anna (Sava’s Mom)
Tricia (Evelyn & Juliet’s 
Mom)
Britt (Tommy’s Mom)
Harcus
Mason
Ava
Pavlina
Mila
Annie
Tommy
Sava
Roman

Go team!
Want to leave your mark on the 
school for years to come? Please 
join us for painting the final design 
next Monday, Tuesday and 
Wednesday June 2-4 during school 
hours. The more the merrier!



DISTRICT UPDATES

SAVE THE DATE! Parent Education March PAC Meeting on Physical Literacy & Nutrition MARCH 
11 6 - 7:30 PM.

We want to make information accessible and easy to find when looking for local 
programs, events, and resources in West Vancouver. 
Check out this link HERE for more information.

  District News

2025 Summer Learning with West Vancouver Schools
Are you interested in learning during the summer?  West Vancouver Schools will be 
offering a robust Summer Learning Program for both elementary and secondary 
students during July 2025. 

Online registration for both the elementary and secondary Summer Learning 
programs opens on Monday, April 7 at 8:00 AM.   Elementary registration closes on 
May 9.  Secondary registration closes on June 13.
More information about courses, locations, attendance etc. can be found on the  
Summer Learning information flyers (elementary or secondary) or on the Summer 
Learning Website.

Each year the PAC endeavors to pay for a transformative project that will last for 
multiple years. This is called our Legacy Project. Some recent examples were the 
Indigenous drums and 10 new iPads.
This year we are doing a very ambitious Legacy Project of painting a new school mural. 
You may have noticed the old mural has been removed and the Mural Committee has 
been hard at work preparing the wall for a big, bold and colourful mural that is going to 
transform our school exterior. We can't wait for you to see it!

A lot of work has gone into this project. A big thanks to Talia (Noga’s Mom) and Emilyn 
(Mason’s Mom) and Ms. Richardson for putting in a lot of extra hours to bring this idea to 
life.

If you are interested in volunteering in painting or helping out in anyway, please reach 
out to Andrea ehpac@wvschools.ca. The painting is currently scheduled for the week of 
June 3.

2024/2025 Legacy Project Underway!

https://westvancouverschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/2425-Community-Connections-Ebulletins-May29.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/Summer-Learning-Elementary-Overview-2025.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/Summer-Learning-Secondary-Overview-April-2025.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/summer-learning/
https://westvancouverschools.ca/summer-learning/
mailto:ehpac@wvschools.ca
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